
 

 

 
         Date: 17 Jun 2022 
 
 
 

 

Dear Y1 Families, 

It has come to my attention that some families would like two adults to attend the parent induction 
session from 10:30-11:50 a.m. on Tuesday 23/8. While I appreciate the motivation to expand the 
family experience on-campus at KJS, we are unable to accommodate any more adults at this time 
due to mandated COVID restrictions. We are still under the same set of directives that were in place 
on May 27th, 2022 when many of you visited the school for the transition sessions. 

I apologise that we are unable to offer more at this stage and thank you for your understanding and 
cooperation. 

Acting Principal 

Dr. Jamie Schmitz 

 


